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5th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
South of England Show at Ardingly 
 
During the year, the children have been exploring re-use and recycle and as part of their 
learning, they have created a container garden which will be exhibited at the South of England 
Show at Ardingly showground. Therefore, Mrs Diaper and Mrs Durrant would like to invite 
your child to visit the show this Friday, 7th June 2024. They will see their creation on show as 
well as get the opportunity to explore the other exhibits.  
 
For this trip, the children will need to wear school uniform but also bring: 

• Packed lunch 

• Plenty of water or squash 

• Snacks 

• Sun cream and hat if sunny / waterproofs if wet 
 
The children will leave the school at 9am and be back by the end of the school day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Galvin 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
South of England Show at Ardingly on Friday 7th June 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………. to travel by minibus to Ardingly. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………………. 
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